


Translations
For our non-English speaking community members, we offer resources in Armenian and
Spanish.

Խնդրում ենք սեղմել ստորև գտնվող կոճակը՝ այս

թղթակցի հայերեն տարբերակը հասնելու համար։

Por favor, haga clic en el botón de abajo para acceder a la
versión en español de este boletín.

https://www.glendalerentalrights.com/newsletter


UPDATES AND INSIGHTS



https://www.glendalerentalrights.com/post/california-s-ab-1482-law


https://www.glendalerentalrights.com/resources


Share Your Thoughts
Help us improve this newsletter! Take a quick
survey to let us know what’s helpful, what’s
missing, and how we can make this resource
better for you. Your input helps shape future
updates.

Take the Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EVMR5cP2G0K8A6XYx5v1RuLyRts0rfNAu2G2IIvSZAtUNzNIODlQSDhHSEFNOFJaTjk3M1lST1VPRS4u


IN THE SPOTLIGHT





QUESTION OF THE MONTH







RESOURCES & SUPPORT





Stay Connected
Subscribe to our newsletter for the latest news,
insights, and content delivered straight to your
inbox. Stay informed —sign up today by clicking
below:

Subscribe

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CAGLENDALE/subscriber/new?topic_id=CAGLENDALE_331


Looking for More?

Visit our website for in-depth insights, additional resources, and the latest updates.
Whether you’re looking for exclusive content, or answers to your questions, you’ll find it
all there.

This is an official publication of the City of Glendale Rental Rights Division.

For inquiries, comments and concerns regarding this Newsletter, please email or call.

Call: 818-548-3926

Visit: GlendaleRentalRights.com
Email: Rent@GlendaleCa.gov



Disclaimer

The information provided here is intended as a general guideline based on California
law and is not a substitute for professional legal advice. Laws and regulations can vary
by location and may change over time. It's important to conduct your own research or
consult with a qualified attorney to understand the current laws applicable to your
specific situation. This content is designed to serve as a starting point and should not
be considered definitive legal guidance.
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